
 

 

Bushmead Primary School 

Newsletter  

16/12/2022 

Our Value for December is APPRECIATION 
            Our well-being theme this half- term is Learning Something New 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another term completed at Bushmead! As always it has been action packed with learning and we are thrilled with 
the progress the children are making.  As always we are thankful for the hard work and commitment of our 
children, staff and families.  Our value for December is apprciation. It is now that we reflect on 2022 and what we 
have achieved and what we have to be thankful for.  
 
At the end of term we say goodbye to Mrs Debbie Giles after 13 years as our School Business Manager. Mrs Giles 
managed our human resources and finances and played a crucial role in the running of the school. Thank you Mrs 
Giles for all you have done for our staff and families.  We wish you all the best as you retire.   We also say goodbye 
to Elaine and Fiona our kitchen managers. We much appreciate all your hardwork and dedication to our school 
and wish you all the best in your new endevours.  
 
Thank you to our Reception children and team for a wonderful performance this week. It is always wonderful to 
see the children’s confidence on stage.  There will be lots of photos to follow. 
 
Thank you to our staff for entertaining the children so raucously and brilliantly in 
the Staff Christmas Panto. The children absolutely love the fun and the chaos!   
Yet another example of our team going above and beyond to ensure that children 
love school. THANK YOU! 
 
Upcoming dates. Please see our website calendar  

 Children return to school on Wednesday 4th January 

 EFL Cup County Finals (selected team) – Friday 6th January 

 Yr 1 Audiology Testing 9th – 13th January 

 Blue Monday – where something bright and cheerful - 16th January 

 Well-being week 16th – 20th January 

 Young Voices (choir) – 7th February 

 Internet Safety Day -  9th February 
 
Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year. 
 
 
 
Joanne Travi  
Headteacher 

https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=7&viewid=1


 

Strep A & Scarlet Fever 
 
See advice on our website – HEALTH & MEDICINE  or https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/ 
 

 
 
 

https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Health+%26amp%3B+Medicine&pid=82
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/


 

 
 
 
  



 

 
 

Our choir performing at Christingle at Christchurch 
 

 
  



 

We have had a great day in Yellow Class, decorating our classroom whilst learning to work together. Children made 
paper chains in repeated patterns, counting carefully as they went. We discussed who had the most and which was the 
longest, extending our maths vocabulary. Yellow class also enjoyed being creative with designing their own baubles. 

 

 
  



 

 



 

 



 

 
 

  



 

 
 

 
  



 

 
 
 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 
 
 

This website is incredible helpful in calculating what childcare you may be entitled to.  It 
also includes Help for Households 

 

https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/ 
 

 
We also have a selection of websites that offer support to 

our families on our website: 
 

Family Support 
  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Useful+external+contact+links&pid=92


 

 
 



 

 


